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May 2021 
 
President’s Message 
 
I hope that everyone has been enjoying the spring weather and all of the possibilities that lie 
ahead for us in 2021. A quick reminder that your 2021-2022 membership renewals are due in 
July. 
 
Our next webinar on Thursday, May 20, 2021, from 12:30-1:30. State Senator Eric Koch 
(District 44) will present Legislative Update: New Laws that Impact Your Practice, updating 
us on estate planning related issues that were impacted during the 2021 legislative session. I 
am sure we are all keeping an eye on federal legislation that could impact our practices, as 
well, and we hope to bring you a session later in the year as things progress under the new 
administration and Congress. 
 
Over the past year, your HHEPC board has worked to adapt to how HHEPC could offer 
benefits virtually. Like many organizations of our type, we faced the challenge of getting up-
to-speed quickly on the logistics of offering virtual CEs, which we had never done before. I 
would like to thank our board for the time they spent in researching and implementing this. In 
particular, the webinar programs would not have been possible without Jessica Hidalgo, who 
took the reins in organizing the Zoom webinars, and without the reliable support of our 
administrator, Kathleen McConahay, who handles the details and keeps us all on task. 
 
We are planning to continue to offer webinar options even once we are able to gather again in-
person. Our members come from a large geographic area and we realize that remote options 
may be an even better fit for some. In addition, the board is looking into offering HHEPC 
members more of the webinars that are available to us through the National Association of 
Estate Planners & Councils. 
 
We hope to be able to return to in-person events before the fall, but just a reminder that we are 
planning to hold Estate Planning Day 2021 on October 29, 2021 as an in-person event at the 
Monroe Convention Center. If you are interested in presenting and/or sponsoring the event, 
please email me (erin@bloominglaw.com) or Kathleen McConahay 
(kmcconahay@yahoo.com). 
 
All the best, 
 
Erin Martoglio 
President 
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